
 

Submitted by: 

Mr. Elzinga 

Announcement 
This announcement is for ALL grade nine students. On May 24, there will 
be a Grade nine Geography trip to Toronto. Students will have the 
opportunity to cruise the harbor of Toronto on a Tall Ship, followed by a 
visit to the famous Ripley's Aquarium. The cost for this trip will be $45.00. 
Permission forms may be obtained from Mr. Elzinga in room 304. Only 
one bus will be going. Therefore the opportunity to attend this trip will be 
on a first come, first serve bases.  
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes    Yes 

 
 

Submitted by: 

M. Smith 

Announcement 
A few notes for our wonderful book club members. Firstly, you can get a 
copy of the workshop descriptions from Miss Smith in the library now. We 
will be signing up for them soon, so keep listening to the announcements. 
Secondly, book club members are reminded to vote for their favourite 
book sometime next week if they can't make it to the meeting on 
Wednesday. Thirdly, there are number of contests you can enter to win 
prizes so please see Miss Smith for all the info. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes Yes   Yes 

 
 
 

Submitted by: 



H Sweezey 

Announcement 
The final girls soccer tryout will be after school on Monday.  Please 
speak to Ms Sweezey or Mr Fenwick if you have a conflict. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes    Yes 

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

M. Smith 

Announcement 
Are you a film buff? Do you enjoy real stories about real people? Then 
here is just the thing for you. The library will be running a HotDocs 
documentary film festival during lunch starting on Tuesday April 23. 
Admission is free and popcorn is available so please stop in. More details 
will be coming in later announcements so stay tuned. See Miss Smith for 
more information. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes Yes    

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

T. Boom 

Announcement 
Aapex will be here at lunch on Thursday April 18th outside the cafateria. 
Stop by to see how you can get your licence four months earlier, and 
receive a FREE Basic CAA Membership!  Sign up now to save your spot 
in one of our upcoming classes. 
Read on: 



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes Yes    

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

M. Smith 

Announcement 
Book Club will be meeting this Wednesday, April 17 in the library at 
lunch. We will be voting for our favorite book and registering for our 
workshops so please make sure to be there. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes Yes Yes   

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

Rich Searson 

Announcement 
This years track and field team has been posted outside the girls physed 
office. If you have any questions or concerns please see Mr. Searson or 
Mrs. Graham. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes Yes    

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

T. Boom 

Announcement 



Happy Birthday to; 
Taylor Talbot 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes     

 
 


